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           14/07/2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION  

This letter serves to confirm that Thato B. Ramoshu is currently appointed as a Project manager for our 

Truck and Shuttle Services. His appointment with our company started in November 2022 to date as a 

PMO previously he had worked as an administrator for MFIS. 

His understanding of the trucking business and truck operations make it easy for us to depend and rely 

on him to execute and manage the operations of the truck and the driver. 

Mr Thato has displayed a high level of commitment when executing his functions, he is very passionate 

and takes his work seriously, he is also very efficient and always tries to find quicker and better ways of 

doing things. He is simply a hard worker, who competes with himself.  

He has very good interpersonal skills and is able to keep his team motivated and wanting to deliver 

timeously, he displays positive attitude in performing his functions. He is a respectable young man and 

has integrity. 

Mr Thato has excellent communication skills which makes it easy for us to work with him and his team, 

he provides us with progress reports on tasks including issues that are being addressed, when as well as 

how they will be addressed. 

The two projects that he is currently managing concurrently amount to R5million and R2million 

respectively. 

I feel confident in recommending Mr Thato Ramoshu as a dependable, reliable, confident and hard-

working director of his company. 

Management would like to thank you for the work that you do for MFIS in your capacity as TBR Trans[it]. 

 

Regards 

___________________ 

MFIS Director 


